
CHANGE IN MEMBERSHIP RATES 

December 29, 2023 

Dear YMCA Member,

At the YMCA, we are dedicated to building a stronger community for all, from children in need to active 
older adults. Within the last year, we impacted more than 7,500 children, adults and seniors in our 
community by providing services, programs and support needed to reach their health and wellness goals. 

The need for the YMCA in our community is greater than ever, from our free meals for kids to engagement 
opportunities for seniors.

We have a history of being very sensitive about the affordability of our YMCA memberships. Through 
careful consideration and a consistent focus on fiscal responsibility, we are proud to share that we have 
increased membership rates just three times over the last ten years. For us to continue to be a

financially sound and sustainable non-profit organization that provides great facilities and innovative, 

high-quality programs, we need to apply an increase of $1-$2 to our monthly membership rates

beginning February 1, 2024.

In the year 2024, we have significant facility updates planned to better enhance 
your membership experience.
 We will be paving the parking lot with updated painted lines.
 The locker room areas will undergo an extensive renovation with a focus on access of individual

changing areas.
 The pool deck will undergo some needed maintenance and the pool lights will be replaced.
 Several of our weightlifting machines will be replaced with newer versions or with completely new

pieces to the YMCA weight room floor. There will be about thirteen new pieces of equipment!
 The expansion of morning weekday child watch hours in response to growing member requests.
 More updates will be made to the plumbing and electrical of the entire building.

MEMBERSHIP RATES BEGINNING FEBRUARY 2024:

$29
$33
$46
$55
$66

Youth (5-17 years):

College/Young Adult (18-26 years): 
Adult (27-64 years):

Jr. Family/Couple:
Family:

*The $1-$2 increase will not affect senior memberships.
*Additional Adult to a Family Plan:  $25/adult

The YMCA is here for you and is open to everyone. Donations to our Annual Campaign enable us to offer a 
Financial Assistance Program for those individuals and families who qualify. If this increase proves to be 

financially difficult for you, our Member Services Team is available to assist with the Financial Assistance 

application process or any additional questions. 

Thank you for your continued support of the YMCA! We are truly blessed to help thousands in our

community get healthy and stay healthy. Our ability to offer wellness services and quality programming to 

our community is made possible by you – our supportive YMCA family. We look forward to seeing you in our 
classes, on the treadmill, swimming in the pool, and in our front lobby area while sipping on a 
complimentary cup of coffee and chatting about your families.

Sincerely, 

Bradi Sewell
CEO/Ex        ecutive Director




